February 1, 2021

Ms. Linda Daigle Executive Assistant Winchendon Board of Selectmen 109 Front Street Winchendon, MA 01475

Dear Ms. Daigle:

I am a Winchendon resident and I am interested in joining the Town Communication Committee.

I have read the contract between Comcast and the Town of Winchendon dated 2012.

I gave notes on my reading to Ms. Barbara Anderson in late November 2020, and she in turn passed these on to the then Town Manager, Mr. Keith Hickey. With some experience in television production and publishing, I believe I have useful input to the negotiations scheduled for 2022.

I have asked Ms. Anderson to arrange a visit to the high school recording studio and to the recording set-up at the Town Hall at her earliest convenience.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Patrick P. Moon

Winchendon, MA 01475